
Join us to discuss the 2018 pilot ferry service
Building on the success of the 2017 Q to Q demonstration ferry 
service, the City of New Westminster is running a pilot ferry 
service from spring to fall 2018.  The passenger ferry service will 
run between the Quayside and Queensborough neighbourhoods 
providing a connection for commuters and those seeking leisure 
and recreational opportunities on weekdays and weekends. The 
Q to Q pilot ferry service connection will provide access from 
Queensborough to a number of destinations in Downtown

New Westminster including the River Market, Westminster 
Pier Park, Anvil Centre, SkyTrain, and other transit services. 
Residents and visitors will also benefit from enhanced access to  
Queensborough’s businesses and scenic riverfront trails. 

City staff would like to meet with local residents and businesses 
to share the 2018 pilot ferry vision and discuss how it measures 
up with your aspirations for the service. Please join us. 

2018 Q to Q Ferry

The Q to Q pilot ferry will run every 20 minutes from the Inn at the Quay to the 
Port Royal public dock.

Inn at the Quay, 900 Quayside Drive
Monday, February 26th - Drop in between 5pm and 8pm 

Queensborough Community Centre, 920 Ewen Avenue 
Tuesday, February 27th - Drop in between 5:30pm and 8pm

For more information:
www.newwestcity.ca/qtoqferry
riverfront@newwestcity.ca
or call 604-527-4592

Open House events:


